
 

 

13 November 2020 

 

Mr. Abdiaziz Duwane Isak 

Director General of Ministry of Posts, Telecommunications and Technology  

Federal Government of Somalia  

 

 

Dear Mr. Isak, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 1 November 2020 in which you inform ICANN organization of the 

appointment of H.E. Abdi Sheikh Ahmed as the new Minister of Posts, Telecommunications 

and Technology (MPTT) of the Federal Government of Somalia.  

 

I am very pleased to hear this news. Please convey my congratulations to H.E. Abdi Sheikh 

Ahmed on his new appointment. I wish him every success in this new role. I also look forward 

to the continued participation of the Federal Government of Somalia in the ICANN’s 

Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC).  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


